
	

 

 

WHAT’S THIS “FOUNDATION” BUSINESS? 
	

The	Glendale-River	Hills	School	District	Foundation	is	a	non-profit	organization	
that	raises	money	for	Parkway	and	Glen	Hills	schools.		The	people	who	run	
the	foundation	are	volunteer	community	members	just	like	you	–	folks	who	
are	passionate	about	our	schools	and	want	to	support	our	kids’	achievement	
and	success.			
	
Over	the	years,	the	Foundation	has	pumped	almost	a	million	dollars	into	our	
district	through	keystone	projects,	teacher	grants,	tribute	donations	and	
other	special	donations,	while	also	growing	an	endowment	that	will	serve	the	
district	in	the	future.		We	didn’t	pause	during	the	pandemic:		we	were	able	to	
donate	$50,000	to	the	genius	lab	at	Glen	Hills,	provide	$15,000	in	seed	money	
for	the	Family	Emergency	Fund,	and	fund	numerous	teacher	grants.			
	
The	Foundation	needs	you!	We	are	100%	volunteer-run.	We	need	trustees	
and	future	leaders,	folks	interested	in	helping	run	events	and	programs	(such	as	
the	Fall	run/walk,	Spring	Fling,	teacher	grants,	tribute	program),	and	folks	
interested	in	fundraising.	You	don’t	need	any	special	skills	–	just	a	passion	for	
our	schools	and	willingness	to	donate	some	of	your	time	and	creativity.	
	
Join	our	virtual	meeting	on	WEDNESDAY,	OCTOBER	12,	at	8:00	pm,	to	
learn	more	about	how	you	can	help	as	a	volunteer	and	lead	as	a	trustee.	
	
	 	 	 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86778547524	
	
	
Got	questions?	Call	or	email	Carla	Pennington-Cross,	soon-to-be-former	
Foundation	president,	at	414-379-5807	or	cpenningtoncross@gmail.com	
	
	

Live together. Give together.		
	


